

"Whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of Mine, you did for Me." (Matthew 25:40, NIV)

March 1, 2022

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Fdn. PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

Dear Ms. Romano,

On behalf of Food For The Poor and the communities we serve, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to you for all that you have done to help us in our mission to serve the poorest of the poor. Without donors like you by our side, the "Choloma Community Development And Income Generation Project" would never have been possible!

Thanks to you, the livelihood of 100 impoverished families in Choloma, Honduras, will now be significantly improved. Each family will be able to sleep peacefully at night knowing they now reside in a safe and secure home. They will also be able to live healthier lives with the construction of healthy kitchens and easy access to clean water.

Despite the flooding caused by both hurricanes in November 2020, we are pleased to inform you that all impacts of the flooding have been resolved, thanks to hurricane aid donations from our donors. We have managed to clean both the plantain chip factory and bakery, allowing both to return to operations. The new welding of beds for FFTP to give to all 17 countries in need, is amazing. Please enjoy this newest press release.

I pray that God continues to bless and reward you for all the kindness you have bestowed upon His children in need. You are a blessing to the poor in so many ways.

United in God's Work

Barbara Burns

Senior Advisor, Foundations and Charitable Funds

Enclosures

P.S. If you prefer to save resources by using digital communication, kindly send me your email address.

Please consider including Food For The Poor in your will.